
Parents and Students Enjoying Meet and Greet

Parent Panther Pride News

Dear Parents
Welcome to an exciting new school year 
at Morningside Elementary School. A variety of special programs and 
activities have been planned for you and your child this year. We're also 
providing many opportunities for you to become more involved with your 
child's experiences at school. By working as a team, we can make this the 
most enjoyable and rewarding year yet!

Throughout the school year, your child's teacher and I will be making a 
special effort to stay in touch with you. We will keep you informed of your 
child's progress and of school activities. Look for papers coming home 
from school each day in the form of newsletters, invitations, updates, tips 
and reminders.

Your communication with us is very important, too. Please don't hesitate 
to contact your child's teacher or me whenever you have a question or 
concern, or need information. The school phone number is 478-988-
6261.

One way you can start giving your support is to take a little time daily to 
talk with your child about his or her school day. Ask about homework 
assignments, friends and special activities. Your interest in your child's 
academic and social experiences at school can be a great motivator for 
learning. Let your child see that you are working together with the school 
to help make this a terrific school year in every way.

Thank you for your support.
P. Harper
Family and Parent Engagement Coordinator


